
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Eric Risteen' <ERisteen@nasuad.org>

Date: 10/9/2013 9:39:02 AM
Subject: RE: NASUAD outstanding invoice for technical assistance work

Eric,

The invoice has been processed and you should have a check next week.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Eric Risteen [mailto:ERisteen@nasuad.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 2:27 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: NASUAD outstanding invoice for technical assistance work

Hi Tony- I hope all is well.

I sent an invoice to your office on 8/20/13 for technical assistance work that we performed for your agency. We have 
not yet been paid for the attached invoice. Will you please forward this email to the appropriate person to resolve 
this issue?

Thanks so much!

Eric Risteen
Chief Operating Officer
National Association of States United For Aging and Disabilities 
1201 15th Street, NW #350 
Washington, DC 20005
Telephone (202) 499-5946
Fax (202) 898-2583

mailto:Kester,%20Tony
mailto:ERisteen@nasuad.org
mailto:ERisteen@nasuad.org

